
University of Oregon Alumni Association 

Let ‘er Duck Chapter Scholarship 

$1000 Scholarship for a resident and graduate of Umatilla, 
Morrow, Union or Wallowa County high schools!  A current student 
of the University of Oregon meeting these same criteria may also be 
eligible to receive a $1000 scholarship. 

 

 APPLICATION 

 Name______________________________email and phone#________________________ 

 Address___________________________________________________________ 

 Current School_____________________________________________________ 

 Program of Study___________________________________________________ 

 University of Oregon Start Date________________________________________ 

 Prior College Credits Earned______________________________GPA_________ 

 Cumulative High School GPA__________________________________________ 

 Prior Scholarships Earned and Amounts_________________________________ 

 _________________________________________________________________ 

 Awards and positions held:___________________________________________ 

 _________________________________________________________________  

 In addition to this scholarship application, please attach: 

--Two letters of recommendation 

--Complete set of transcripts 

--Resume 

--500 word essay about yourself and/or future goals 

 Please submit all requested items and this application by May 1 to: Lisa Kopetski, 2522 SW Marshall, Pendleton, 

 OR, 97801.  Inquiries:  lkopetsk@gmail.com or 541-377-7106 

 

mailto:lkopetsk@gmail.com


The University of Oregon Alumni Association, Let ‘er Duck Chapter has developed this scholarship 
program with the commitment of supporting Eastern Oregon students at the U of O in our own way.  
We started this Chapter in 2009, with a dream and limited donations.  It began at the Let ‘er Duck 
breakfast during the Pendleton Round Up with individuals contributing what they could and has 
grown every year.  Our goal is to help students originating from Umatilla, Morrow, Union or Wallowa 
counties. The Wildhorse Foundation gave the Chapter a grant for seed money and we gave out our 
first scholarship in 2010. 

 

This year we will be awarding $1000 scholarships.   

We feel strongly that the education you will receive at the University of Oregon will serve you well in 
life and we want to encourage you in your continued success in education.  Distribution of the awards 
will take place at the end of September so that you can have it in time to go to the U of O for Fall 
term. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with questions.   

Go Ducks! 

 

Lisa Kopetski, Chair 

541-377-7106 

lkopetsk@gmail.com 
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